
 

Call for expressions of interest to join the Editorial Board of the EUROSAI Magazine  

 

Only if your SAI is interested in taking part in the Editorial Board, please submit to 

the Secretariat (eurosai@tcu.es) the following information, by the  8th of March 

2018.  

1.- Whether your SAI interested in participating in the EB: a) as an elected 

member; b) as a supporting SAI, c) as any of both options  

2.- Whether your SAI has a Communication Department. If yes, how many 

staff members? 

3.- Information of how your SAI communicates internally and externally: 

- Do you have your own Magazine? Is it internal, external or both? 

- Do you have a newsletter? Is it internal, external or both? 

- Do you have Twitter?  

- Do you have Facebook?  

- Do you have Youtube?  

- Other communication methods used by your SAI: please specify  

4.- Do you have an electronic magazine/newsletter? 

5.- Does your SAI have resource sufficiency – one person could be enough- 

to participate in the Editorial Board? We do not envisage a lot of workload 

and the existing one would be concentrated in a couple of weeks per year. 

6.- Does your SAI (or candidate person for the EB)  have experience in an 

Editorial Board?  

 


